
Statement Issued by Academic Council Executive 

  

It is the view of Academic Council Executive that anonymous 

communications are not acceptable.  Academic Council Executive notes 

that it expects members of the UOIT academic community to raise and 

engage in the open discussion of matters of academic, educational and 

research policy in a respectful and responsible fashion.   Academic 

Council Executive affirms that issues raised solely by way of anonymous 

communication will not be included for discussion on Academic Council 

agendas.      
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